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Title of Report 
 

Royal Lime Tree in the Lucy Plackett Playing Field 

Summary 
 

A royal lime tree has been damaged in the Lucy Plackett 
Playing Field and it is suggested that it is replaced. 
 

Recommendation 
 

That the Royal Lime Tree be replaced. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

This was one of a number planted recently by the PC and if 
it is replaced soon it will catch up in growth with the others. 

Impact on Budget There is still over £58,800 of Section 106 funds allocated to 
the Lucy Plackett Playing Field available, which could be 
used for the purchase of the new tree. 
 

Risks 
 

The new tree could also be vandalised.  
If not replaced it will probably grow with lots of stems, but 
not satisfactorily. 

 Background A number of Royal limes were replaced recently on advice 
from Andrew Barnes. These are all growing well.  
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Quote from Ben Acreman to follow. 

 


